
From: Menard, Nicolas (BUD)
To: Young, Victor (BOS)
Cc: Campbell, Severin (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS); Guma, Amanda (BOS); Goncher, Dan (BUD)
Subject: RE: BLA - Referral - File No. 220696 Memorandum of Understanding - Service Employees International Union,

Local 1021: Staff & Per Diem Nurses
Date: Monday, June 6, 2022 6:47:21 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Thanks, Victor. We typically do not report on labor agreements because they are excluded from the
fiscal impact definition in the Administrative Code. Was there a request by a Supervisor for us to
report on this MOU?
 
Nicolas Menard
Budget & Legislative Analyst’s Office
415-484-5485
 

From: Young, Victor (BOS) <victor.young@sfgov.org> 
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 6:44 PM
To: Menard, Nicolas (BUD) <nicolas.menard@sfgov.org>
Cc: Campbell, Severin (BOS) <severin.campbell@sfgov.org>; Somera, Alisa (BOS)
<alisa.somera@sfgov.org>; Guma, Amanda (BOS) <amanda.guma@sfgov.org>
Subject: BLA - Referral - File No. 220696 Memorandum of Understanding - Service Employees
International Union, Local 1021: Staff & Per Diem Nurses
 
Good Afternoon:
 
 
The Board of Supervisors’ Rules Committee will receive the following proposed legislation,
introduced by Mayor London N. Breed, on June 9, 2022:
 
•220696 - Memorandum of Understanding - Service Employees International Union, Local
1021: Staff & Per Diem Nurses
 
This matter is being forwarded to you for review and analysis.   Note that the Rule
Committee will be hearing this matter on June 13th and will need any report from by June 9,
2022, noon for the packet.  Please let me know if you need anything else. 
 
5/31: MOU Received
6/7: Legislation Introduced
6/13: Rules Committee hearing sending it to a 6/22 Special BOS meeting
6/22: BOS Special First Reading
6/28: BOS Final Reading
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Victor Young
Board of Supervisors
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1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall., Room 244
San Francisco CA 94102
phone 415-554-7723    |     fax 415-554-5163
victor.young@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org

  Click here to complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form.
 

The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation, and archived matters
since August 1998.

 
Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to
disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information
provided will not be redacted.  Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information
when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that
members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available
to all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from
these submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar
information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the
Board of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.
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